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Prof. Dr. Soliman Mohamed Mustafa visits some 

Faculties 

 Prof. Dr. Soliman Mohamed Mustafa, the 

vice-president of Benha University for 

Education and Student Affairs visited the 

Faculties of (Arts – Commerce – Education 

– Law) on Tuesday, 14/08/2012 to congratulate faculty members and 

employees on the occasion of Eid Ul-Fitr. 


